
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Jane Grant, Chief Executive 
(17 November 2020, 1.55pm) 
 
Topics in the Core Brief: 

• Renfrewshire HSCP – Interim Chief Officer appointed 
 
Renfrewshire HSCP – Interim Chief Officer appointed 
 
I am pleased to advise that Shiona Strachan has been  
appointed as interim Chief Officer of Renfrewshire Health  
and Social Care Partnership pending recruitment of a  
permanent Chief Officer in the new year.  
 
Shiona brings a wealth of senior management experience  
in health and social care to the role, following a 30 year  
career in the field, and will formally take up the post on 7  
December. 
 
I am sure you will join me in welcoming Shiona to her new role. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

